
MINUTES 
BUILDING & GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SLINGER SCHOOL DISTRICT 

February 13, 2020 
 
 

Committee Members Present:  Roman Weninger, Ken Strupp, and Joe Havey 
 
Administrators Present:  Daren Sievers  
 
Other Board Members Present: Cherie Rhodes, Gary Feltz, David Zukowski 
 
Others present: Karen Hug  
 
 

1. Committee Chair, Roman Weninger, called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 
 

2. Wanda Lee, co-owner of Kool Kids Club presented a proposal to be selected as 
the child care provider for the Slinger School District for the 2020-2021 and 
2021-2022 school years. 
 

3. Aaron Schmidt and Matt McCann from the Kettle Moraine YMCA and Tony 
Dobson and Josh Feller from the Village of Slinger Rec. Department presented a 
joint proposal to be selected as the child care provider for the Slinger School 
District for the 2020-2021 and 2021-2022 school years. 

 
4. A discussion of the pro’s and con’s of each proposal was discussed by the 

committee.  A formal recommendation and announcement of the chosen provider 
will be made at the February 24th Board Meeting. 
 

5. Weninger adjourned the meeting at 7:45 pm.      
 
 
 
 
Date Posted:  2/14/2020 
 


